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 Property Tax/Rent Rebate applications

 PennDOT services, such as car registrations,   
handicap placards or titles

 Unemployment Compensation issues

 Voter registration and absentee/mail-in ballot         
applications

  Birth and death certificates

 Problems with the Department of Human Services 
(food stamps, medical and income assistance)

 Pennsylvania income tax questions

 Citations from the Pennsylvania House of Represen-
tatives for outstanding accomplishments and family 
milestones

 Consumer complaints

 Notary services for state documents

 PACE cards for senior citizens

  Renewal of state-issued licenses or certifications

Any other question about state government!

How can my office help you?

Passing the Budget
This December, Pennsylvania lawmakers finally 
finished our annual budget process! In negotiations with 
Republicans, who hold the majority in the state Senate, we 
didn’t get everything we hoped for, but we made significant 
progress. We won historic funding for child care, 
public defenders, and school facility repairs, all while 
stopping Republican lawmakers from giving our tax 
dollars to private schools. 

Governing in a divided legislature isn’t easy, but I’m proud 
to stand with both other Democrats and the newly formed 
Progressive Caucus, which I’m a leader of, to make sure 
that our state government supports working people and 
families. 

PROGRAMS

Property Tax/ Rent Rebate Program
The state’s Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program, 
which benefits eligible Pennsylvanians 65 or 
older; widows and widowers 50 or older; and 
people with disabilities 18 or older, has gotten 
better.
As part of the budget, we increased the income 
limit to $45,000, which means almost 175,000 
more Pennsylvanians now qualify for a property 
tax or rent rebate.

Whole Home Repairs Program
Whole Home Repair funds are open for applications to Homeowners 
and Landlords. In Philadelphia, they’re being administered through 
programs at the Philadelphia Housing Development Corp.

Eligibility for homeowners:
•  Earning up to 60% of the area median income.
•  Additional funding may be leveraged to make homes 
   healthy, safe, and energy efficient.

Eligibility for landlords:
•  Own 5 properties or less.
•  Funds are distributed through the Rental Improvement 
   Fund (RIF) Program.

These funds must address habitability concerns, energy or water 
efficiency improvements, or accessibility for persons with disabilities.
For more information, to see if you qualify and to apply, visit  
https://dpdhousingbenefits.phdcphila.org/#/.  

UPDATES FROM HARRISBURG

Low Income Home Energy  
Assistance Program (LIHEAP)
The Low Income Home Energy 
Assistance Program (LIHEAP) is 
accepting applications for the winter 
season.

LIHEAP helps families with low incomes 
pay their utility bills with a cash grant 
paid directly to the energy provider.

There are two ways to apply for 
LIHEAP:

•  Online: Apply for benefits online using COMPASS, the online tool for 
   Pennsylvanians to apply for health and human service programs and 
   manage benefit 
information.

•  On paper: You can 
   download a paper 
   application, print it, 
   fill it out, and return 
   it to your local 
   county assistance 
   office.

My office can assist 
you in filing out the 
application. Please 
contact my office 
for assistance. 

Winter 
2024

Dear Neighbor,
I hope this finds you well and healthy. As winter gets 
into full swing and we await the warmer days of 
spring, I wanted to keep you up to date on what I’ve 
been doing in our community and in Harrisburg, as 
well as update you on available state programs. As 
your State Representative for the 188th Legislative 
District in West Philly, it is my honor to serve you. 
If you ever need assistance with state programs or 
services, feel free to stop by my office or give us a 
call. 
Sincerely,

State Rep. Rick Krajewski

109B East Wing • P.O. Box 202188 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2188

(717) 783-1000

4712 Baltimore Ave. • Philadelphia, PA 19143 
(215) 724-2227

Fax: (215) 724-2230

www.RepRickKrajewski.com 
   @RepKrajewski

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
RICK KRAJEWSKI

Fighting for 
Vulnerable Children 
— H.B. 1058 
Becomes Law!
This fall my kinship care 
legislation, H.B. 1058, 
unanimously passed the 
House and Senate and 
was signed into law by 
Governor Shapiro! 

Too often when children are in custody proceedings, potential kinship 
care providers (like grandparents) are excluded from the process 
and young people end up with foster parents they’ve never met. This 
bill guarantees that kinship care providers are considered in child 
custody hearings in order to help kids stay with loved ones and in 
their communities.

I’m grateful for the countless advocates, activists, and my colleagues 
on both sides of the aisle who came together to support some of PA’s 
most vulnerable youth. 



Shred Event Recap 
In October, my office held our fall shred event 
and I’m happy to report that it was a huge 
success, with over 110 of our neighbors served. 
Councilmember Jamie Gauthier stopped by, and 
we had great conversations with the community. 

Hug the Block
In early November, I teamed up with Philly Truce 
for one of their “Operation Hug the Block” peace 
patrols. We walked around the community at 
52nd and Woodland Avenue calling attention to 
gun violence and asking our neighbors to take 
part in disrupting the cycle. I’m so impressed by 
this initiative which is showing the city that when 
we come together and let our neighbors lead, we 
can stop the violence block by block.

Community Resource Fair
In late November, my office joined First Corinthian Baptist Church for a 
community resource fair. We had a blast letting folks from the district know 
about the multitude of state services we offer.

Winter Coat Drive
In December, my office, along with the 48th and Woodland Recreation 
Center, hosted a holiday coat giveaway. As temperatures drop, we have to 
make sure our families and neighbors have everything necessary to brave 
the winter months.

Overhauling Philly’s Dangerous Eviction Process
When two Philadelphians were shot during botched 
evictions over the summer, I got straight to work 
fighting to reform Philadelphia’s corrupt and 
dangerous for-profit eviction system. 

Working with housing advocates across the city and 
state, I drafted a bill, H.B. 287, which would overhaul 
Philadelphia’s eviction process by requiring that 
evictions be carried out by a public entity, receive 
oversight from a review board and involve accompanying behavioral health professionals. After 
organizing a hearing in August, I’m proud to say that my bill was approved by the PA House 
Housing and Community Development Committee!

It is time to halt the unaccountable for-profit behavior of the LTO, the only private entity 
performing evictions in Pennsylvania, and provide a model for publicly accountable evictions 
that can be replicated statewide. Evictions can be the worst day in someone’s life, and we need to 
do everything we can to make sure they’re carried out safely and with compassion.

Voting Rights Behind Bars 
Throughout the fall, I organized a campaign to defend voting 
rights in our state’s jails and prisons. While more than 25,000 
incarcerated Pennsylvanians are eligible to vote, almost none do. Our state correctional institutions currently have no standard 
system for voting behind bars, resulting in huge amounts of dangerous, racist voter suppression. This needs to change.

I’ve written two pieces of legislation to tackle this problem. One would create a standard policy for voting in jails and prison (H.B. 
1756), and the other would end felony disenfranchisement (H.B. 1757) in order to allow all Pennsylvanians to vote. 

A big highlight of the push for this legislation came this fall when I joined with The PENNfranchise Project, All Voting 
is Local, Human Rights Coalition, Healing Communities PA, NAACP Philadelphia Branch, Abolitionist Law Center, 
Black Voters Matter, The Philadelphia Sun, West End Power and fellow advocates to lead a rally on the Capital steps. It 
was a huge show of strength and momentum for our legislation, bringing together advocates from every corner of the 
Commonwealth!

Voting rights are a core component of democracy reform, mass liberation and public safety. By defending voting rights for 
incarcerated people, we build and expand the movement for civil rights throughout the criminal legal system. This not only 
strengthens our democracy but keeps incarcerated people connected to their communities and staying on the path toward 
rehabilitation. 

Rep. Krajewski Elected Chair of the 
Pennsylvania Commission on Sentencing
I’m excited to share that I was elected to serve 
as Chair of the Pennsylvania Commission on 
Sentencing. The commission is responsible for 
creating and maintaining sentencing guidelines, 
leading new research and consulting the legislature 
on policy. As a longtime advocate for mass liberation, 
and even more so, as someone with family who has 
been directly involved in the criminal legal system, 
these issues are deeply personal and important to 
me. I look forward to getting to work in 2024! 

Grants
One of the highlights 
of being a state 
representative is 
being able to bring 
resources back to the 
community, and last 
year we were able 
to secure close to 
$6 million in funding 
from various federal 
and state grant programs for nonprofits and community 
organizations in our neighborhood.

Some organizations that received funds include:

•  Association of Islamic Charitable Projects - $150,000

•  Masjid Al-Wasatiyah Wal-Itidaal - $150,000

•  Kol Tzedek Synagogue - $45,500

•  Calvary Center For Culture & Community - $20,000

•  Resources for Human Development - $500,000

•  Arts in Schools Collaborative - $19,406

•  Bearded Ladies Cabaret - $22,939

•  Bowerbird Inc. - $10,000

•  Intercultural Journeys Inc. - $10,000  

• Regent Terrace - $4.8 million 

• Malcolm X Park - $76,351

Congrats, and thank you to all of our fantastic nonprofits 
doing fantastic work in the 188th! My office is always 
available as a resource to assist in securing state dollars.

Protecting Tenants by Sealing Eviction Records 
Statewide 
Beyond Philadelphia, I’m also fighting for housing justice across the 
Commonwealth. Under current law, any Pennsylvanian that faces an 
eviction hearing will have a record. This is seriously wrong. Facing an 
eviction hearing is terrifying and there’s no reason it should haunt 
someone for the rest of their life, even when no eviction ever takes 
place. 

I teamed up with my colleagues Reps. Ismail Smith-Wade-El, Elizabeth 
Fiedler and Jordan Harris and our Senate friends Sens. Jay Costa, Nikil 
Saval and Judy Schwank to hold a press conference highlighting our 
upcoming legislation, which would seal records in cases when no 
eviction occurs, as well as in no-fault evictions. We need to get this 
bill passed and do so much more to ensure housing for all. 

As housing costs skyrocket, the Pennsylvanians who are dealing with 
evictions are overwhelmingly working class, Black and brown. They are 
victims of domestic abuse, laid-off workers and our neighbors struggling to 
make ends meet in an unfair economy. They should be supported in their 
housing search, not punished.

EVENTS IN THE DISTRICT

EVENTS IN THE DISTRICT
Launching a  
New Program
In August, I joined 
my colleagues 
Sens. Nikil 
Saval and Vince 
Hughes, and 
Councilmember Jamie Gauthier to launch 
the city’s Rental Improvement Fund 
sponsored by the council’s Neighborhood 
Preservation Initiative and the Whole Home 
Repair Program. The program will help small 
landlords make vital repairs in exchange for 
keeping their rents stable. 

Breaking Ground
I was thrilled to join 
former Mayor Jim Kenney, 
Councilmember Jamie 
Gauthier, Philadelphia 
Parks and Recreation, the 
Philadelphia Eagles and 
others to break ground 
on the $25 million dollar 
renovation to Kingsessing 
Rec Center and Library. It 
was so exciting to see an incredible public space in Southwest Philly 
get some well-deserved investment. Go Birds!

Supporting Unions
This was an exciting and successful season for the labor movement! In September, when 
unions in Philadelphia and around the country were on strike, I was proud to stand with many 
of them on the picket line. 

Right here in the 188th, my friends in the House and Senate and I joined together to make it 
loud and clear that cafeteria workers and climate staff in the School District of Philadelphia 
needed a fair contract. On the eastern side of our district, I organized with Philly AFL-CIO to 
help form the Coalition of Workers at Penn. And when UAW workers went on a nationwide 
strike, my friend Sen. Nikil Saval and I were right there with them. 

Supporting union drives, strikes and contract campaigns is crucial to my agenda. Every fight 
with the labor movement brings us closer to winning power for the entire working class!

UPDATES FROM HARRISBURG
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Property Tax/Rent Rebate applications

PennDOT services, such as car registrations,   
handicap placards or titles

Unemployment Compensation issues

Voter registration and absentee/mail-in ballot         
applications

Birth and death certificates

Problems with the Department of Human Services 
(food stamps, medical and income assistance)

Pennsylvania income tax questions

Citations from the Pennsylvania House of Represen-
tatives for outstanding accomplishments and family 
milestones

Consumer complaints

Notary services for state documents

PACE cards for senior citizens

Renewal of state-issued licenses or certifications

Any other question about state government!

How can my office help you?

Passing the Budget
This December, Pennsylvania lawmakers finally 
finished our annual budget process! In negotiations with 
Republicans, who hold the majority in the state Senate, we 
didn’t get everything we hoped for, but we made significant 
progress. We won historic funding for child care, 
public defenders, and school facility repairs, all while 
stopping Republican lawmakers from giving our tax 
dollars to private schools. 

Governing in a divided legislature isn’t easy, but I’m proud 
to stand with both other Democrats and the newly formed 
Progressive Caucus, which I’m a leader of, to make sure 
that our state government supports working people and 
families. 

PROGRAMS

Property Tax/ Rent Rebate Program
The state’s Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program, 
which benefits eligible Pennsylvanians 65 or 
older; widows and widowers 50 or older; and 
people with disabilities 18 or older, has gotten 
better.
As part of the budget, we increased the income 
limit to $45,000, which means almost 175,000 
more Pennsylvanians now qualify for a property 
tax or rent rebate.

Whole Home Repairs Program
Whole Home Repair funds are open for applications to Homeowners 
and Landlords. In Philadelphia, they’re being administered through 
programs at the Philadelphia Housing Development Corp.

Eligibility for homeowners:
• Earning up to 60% of the area median income.
• Additional funding may be leveraged to make homes
healthy, safe, and energy efficient.

Eligibility for landlords:
• Own 5 properties or less.
• Funds are distributed through the Rental Improvement

Fund (RIF) Program.

These funds must address habitability concerns, energy or water 
efficiency improvements, or accessibility for persons with disabilities.
For more information, to see if you qualify and to apply, visit  
https://dpdhousingbenefits.phdcphila.org/#/.  
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Low Income Home Energy  
Assistance Program (LIHEAP)
The Low Income Home Energy 
Assistance Program (LIHEAP) is 
accepting applications for the winter 
season.

LIHEAP helps families with low incomes 
pay their utility bills with a cash grant 
paid directly to the energy provider.

There are two ways to apply for 
LIHEAP:

• Online: Apply for benefits online using COMPASS, the online tool for
Pennsylvanians to apply for health and human service programs and
manage benefit

information.

• On paper: You can
download a paper
application, print it,
fill it out, and return
it to your local
county assistance
office.

My office can assist 
you in filing out the 
application. Please 
contact my office 
for assistance. 

Winter 
2024
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your State Representative for the 188th Legislative 
District in West Philly, it is my honor to serve you. 
If you ever need assistance with state programs or 
services, feel free to stop by my office or give us a 
call. 
Sincerely,

State Rep. Rick Krajewski
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Fighting for 
Vulnerable Children 
— H.B. 1058 
Becomes Law!
This fall my kinship care 
legislation, H.B. 1058, 
unanimously passed the 
House and Senate and 
was signed into law by 
Governor Shapiro! 

Too often when children are in custody proceedings, potential kinship 
care providers (like grandparents) are excluded from the process 
and young people end up with foster parents they’ve never met. This 
bill guarantees that kinship care providers are considered in child 
custody hearings in order to help kids stay with loved ones and in 
their communities.

I’m grateful for the countless advocates, activists, and my colleagues 
on both sides of the aisle who came together to support some of PA’s 
most vulnerable youth. 
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finished our annual budget process! In negotiations with 
Republicans, who hold the majority in the state Senate, we 
didn’t get everything we hoped for, but we made significant 
progress. We won historic funding for child care, 
public defenders, and school facility repairs, all while 
stopping Republican lawmakers from giving our tax 
dollars to private schools. 

Governing in a divided legislature isn’t easy, but I’m proud 
to stand with both other Democrats and the newly formed 
Progressive Caucus, which I’m a leader of, to make sure 
that our state government supports working people and 
families. 

PROGRAMS

Property Tax/ Rent Rebate Program
The state’s Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program, 
which benefits eligible Pennsylvanians 65 or 
older; widows and widowers 50 or older; and 
people with disabilities 18 or older, has gotten 
better.
As part of the budget, we increased the income 
limit to $45,000, which means almost 175,000 
more Pennsylvanians now qualify for a property 
tax or rent rebate.

Whole Home Repairs Program
Whole Home Repair funds are open for applications to Homeowners 
and Landlords. In Philadelphia, they’re being administered through 
programs at the Philadelphia Housing Development Corp.

Eligibility for homeowners:
•  Earning up to 60% of the area median income.
•  Additional funding may be leveraged to make homes
healthy, safe, and energy efficient.

Eligibility for landlords:
•  Own 5 properties or less.
•  Funds are distributed through the Rental Improvement 
   Fund (RIF) Program.

These funds must address habitability concerns, energy or water 
efficiency improvements, or accessibility for persons with disabilities.
For more information, to see if you qualify and to apply, visit 
https://dpdhousingbenefits.phdcphila.org/#/.  

UPDATES FROM HARRISBURG

Low Income Home Energy 
Assistance Program (LIHEAP)
The Low Income Home Energy 
Assistance Program (LIHEAP) is 
accepting applications for the winter 
season.

LIHEAP helps families with low incomes 
pay their utility bills with a cash grant 
paid directly to the energy provider.

There are two ways to apply for 
LIHEAP:

•  Online: Apply for benefits online using COMPASS, the online tool for 
   Pennsylvanians to apply for health and human service programs and 
manage benefit 

information.

•  On paper: You can 
   download a paper 
   application, print it, 
fill it out, and return 

   it to your local 
   county assistance 
office.

My office can assist 
you in filing out the 
application. Please 
contact my office 
for assistance. 

Winter 
2024

Dear Neighbor,
I hope this finds you well and healthy. As winter gets 
into full swing and we await the warmer days of 
spring, I wanted to keep you up to date on what I’ve 
been doing in our community and in Harrisburg, as 
well as update you on available state programs. As 
your State Representative for the 188th Legislative 
District in West Philly, it is my honor to serve you. 
If you ever need assistance with state programs or 
services, feel free to stop by my office or give us a 
call. 
Sincerely,

State Rep. Rick Krajewski

109B East Wing • P.O. Box 202188 
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2188

(717) 783-1000

4712 Baltimore Ave. • Philadelphia, PA 19143 
(215) 724-2227

Fax: (215) 724-2230

www.RepRickKrajewski.com 
 @RepKrajewski

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
RICK KRAJEWSKI

Fighting for 
Vulnerable Children 
— H.B. 1058 
Becomes Law!
This fall my kinship care 
legislation, H.B. 1058, 
unanimously passed the 
House and Senate and 
was signed into law by 
Governor Shapiro! 

Too often when children are in custody proceedings, potential kinship 
care providers (like grandparents) are excluded from the process 
and young people end up with foster parents they’ve never met. This 
bill guarantees that kinship care providers are considered in child 
custody hearings in order to help kids stay with loved ones and in 
their communities.

I’m grateful for the countless advocates, activists, and my colleagues 
on both sides of the aisle who came together to support some of PA’s 
most vulnerable youth. 




